
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 23, 2017 

 

Dear Mayor and Commissioners, 

 

Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation from the position of Town 

Manager at Town of Belleair. 

 

Although this has been a difficult decision to make, I have been offered an 

opportunity that I believe will help me reach my long-term career goals. From 

speaking to each of you, I know that you understand my reasons for leaving and I 

appreciate how supportive you have been.     

 

As per the terms of my employment contract, I will continue to work for the Town for 

the next forty-five days, completing my employment on May 7, 2017. Until that time, 

I will work to transition my work to various members of the town staff, while 

ensuring that the town is in a position where it and its next manager can succeed.   

 

The last thirteen and a half years have been some of the best in my life.  You, as well 

as those who preceded you, have always supported me and allowed us to tackle some 

complicated but important topics.  The Biltmore, infrastructure plans, budget 

shortfalls, golf course purchases, the construction of the Dimmitt Community Center 

and the John J. Osborne Building, the reconstruction of the police department, the list 

goes on.  I am so proud of what we have accomplished, and has truly been a 

partnership.   

 

I leave this position knowing I owe a great deal to this town, those who live in it, 

those who work for it, and those who govern it.  But I also leave comforted that no 

matter the challenges, we have done our best to make the Town of Belleair a better 

place.  I wish you all the best as you continue to make Belleair a better place, and I 

look forward to working with you to make our community as a whole a better place.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Micah Maxwell, ICMA-CM 

Town Manager 

Town of Belleair 


